
At the Sussex County P & Z commission meeting on Dec 6, all three applications submitted by 
Castaways Bethany LLC were recommended for denial.  The vote was 3-2, with Commissioners Smith, 
Burton and Johnson voting to deny.  Commissioners Wheatly and Ross voted no on the denial. 
  
The Commission's recommendation to deny all three applications will be submitted to Sussex County 
Council for their consideration. 

 


